Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, June 28, 2019 10:29 AM

To: ‘Broom, Jeffrey'; Mann, Ryan

Cc: Baker, Larry; Feather, David

Subject: RE: C-141 Notification for Bugler Tank Battery
All,

The NMOCD tracking number for this release is 1RP-5584.

Note: Because a fire was involved in this incident, the OCD would like to know how and with what substances the fire
was extinguished.

Also, the OCD system indicates that the well site in question is on private land. Please confirm the land ownership on
which the fire occurred.

Thanks,
Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: Broom, Jeffrey <Jeffrey.Broom@apachecorp.com>

Sent: Monday, June 24, 2019 3:14 PM

To: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD <DylanH.Rose-Coss@state.nm.us>; Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us>
Cc: Baker, Larry <Larry.Baker@apachecorp.com>; Feather, David <David.Feather@apachecorp.com>
Subject: [EXT] C-141 Notification for Bugler Tank Battery

Gentlemen,

Attached is a C-141 Notification for a recent fire that occurred at the above listed location. This notification is for
documentation only. We did not have a release of any liquids during the incident. If you have any questions please let
us know.

Thanks,

APACHE CORPORATION
2350 W. Marland Blvd.,
Hobbs, NM 88240

Cell: 432.664.4677
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